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The 70th Anniversary of Operation DRA-

GOON/RUGBY will be held in Southern France on Au-

gust 9-16, 2014.    

The 509 PIA Reunion will be in Harrisburg, PA. on 3-

6 September. (application & information is on Pgs. 6-7)  

Our 509th Man of the Year, Ernie Cochran, was honored at the 37th 

Annual Airborne Awards Festival in Atlanta, Georgia, on April 2-5. In at-

tendance to honor him and represent the 509 PIA were: His Grandparents 

John and Jean Devanie, his mom, June Housman, John Eaves, Barry Simp-

son, and Mr. & Mrs. Philip Handscomb. (See photos pg. 2) 
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Pictured at left are: LTC Pat-

rick Altenburg, and CSM Scott 

Beeson, of 3/509; and LTC Tackett, 

and CSM Young, of 1/509 with the 

509 Guidon, which will be jumped at 

Fort Polk in April, during joint 1st 

and 3rd operations,  and will be 

jumped in Thailand on February 14, 

in support of Cobra Gold. I wonder if 

it will be jumped in France for Opera-

tion DRAGOON/RUGBY? 

Robert J. Maille 

Purple Heart Recipient; age 90 

DRACUT -- Mr. Robert J. Maille, age 

90, a resident of Dracut, died on Friday, 

March 7, 2014. He was the husband of 

the late Doris T. 'Catin' (Casaubon) 

Maille who died on October 25, 2008.  

 

Born in Lowell on December 24, 1923, 

he was one of nine children of the late 

Hector and Corinne (Lavoie) Maille.  

 

Robert was a U.S. Army veteran of 

World War II, having served with Com-

pany A 509th Parachute Infantry Regi-

ment. He was honorably discharged in 

September of 1945 receiving several 

medals including a Purple Heart. 

 

Prior to his retirement, he was em-

ployed as a stone cutter at H.E. Fletch-

ers Quarry in Westford for many years. 

 

16 March 2014 

70th Anniversary D-Day Ceremony 

Ellington Field, Houston, TX 

A delegation from France was on hand to pay tribute to WWII veterans for their service in 

the liberation of France during D-Day, 6 June 1944. They made the trip since many of the 

veterans would not be able to attend the ceremonies this summer in Normandy. WWII 

509ôer John ñPappyò Devanie was one of the men recognized during the event. The hon-

orees were presented medals & memorial vials with sand from Normandy Beach. The 

medals & vials were presented by Jean-Francois Le Grand (Honorary member of French 

Parliament & president of the county of the Manche, Normandy) & Marc Lefevre (Vice 

president of the county council of Sainte-Mere-Eglise). It was a fitting tribute to the men 

and women that participated in the historic events starting on 6 June 1944. John said he 

was excepting the honor on behalf of all 509 soldiers; past, present & future. 

Thanks to Hal Persun (pictured below with John) for the article and pictures*** 

More Man of the Year Photos 

John & Jean Devanie 

(left) give us a danc-

ing lesson, Ernie re-

ceives his award 

from Grandpa John 

(far right), Barry 

Simpson takes a 

break for some re-

freshment ((right), 

June Houseman and 

John Eaves celebrate 

with Mr. & Mrs. 

Cochran at the Ban-

quet. (Top) 

http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/army/?personid=170132329&affiliateID=1242
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/ww2/?personid=170132329&affiliateID=1242
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/purple-heart/?personid=170132329&affiliateID=1242
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The Executive Committee and Board of Trustees of 

the  509 PIA were honored to be the guests of the  1st 

and 3rd Battalions of the 509, during their  Regimen-

tal Airborne Operations in April.  Thank you to LTC 

Tackett for his generous invitation. Thanks also for 

the briefing from CSM Young. It was great to see 

LTC Altenburg, and a special shout out to  CSM 

Scott Beeson  of the 3rd 509 and !st Sgt Luneau of the 

1st 509 for all the articles and pictures for the news-

letter. We were well taken care of and had a wonder-

ful time. The highlight of the trip was meeting with 

the paratroopers themselves and thanking them for 

their service. Those of us who had to leave early are 

sorry we missed the barbeque. Pictured at left are: 

509 PIA President, Hal Persun; Board Members: 

Dave Bush, Philip Handscomb, John and Jean 

Devanie, June Housman, and Juneôs sister and her 

husband. 


